GREENSBORO BOROUGH COUNCIL
REGULAR MEETING

TUESDAY, MARCH 2, 2021
6:00 PM 
CALL TO ORDER:
Pledge of Allegiance
ROLL CALL:  
Shawn McManis, Charles Mallory, Todd Perry, Katie 





Sill, Kim Pratt, Miranda Cumberland, Donna 






Neino, Lisa Miller, Mark Gordon (by phone)
ATTENDING:  
VISITOR COMMENTS: -NONE
APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  

-Charles Mallory made a Motion to accept the February 2021 minutes with 
corrections; Donna Neino seconded the Motion.  Motion passed. Donna Neino 
made a Motion to accept the January 2021 reorganization minutes, Miranda 
Cumberland seconded the Motion.  Motion passed.
APPROVAL OF UNPAID BILLS:   

-Donna Neino made a Motion to pay Kim Pratt $540 for February services, 
Stephen Zalar $390 for plowing; 
Todd Perry seconded the Motion. Motion 
passed.  Charles Mallory made a Motion to reimburse/pay Bruce Neino for 
parts 
and labor on the International; Todd Perry seconded the Motion. Motion 
passed. Donna Neino and Miranda Cumberland abstained from this vote due to 
their relationship to Bruce Neino.
TREASURER’S REPORT:



- Donna Neino made a Motion to accept the February 2021 Treasurer’s 
Report; Todd Perry seconded the Motion.  Motion passed.  
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
-Code Enforcement: Mark Gordon by phone reviewed activity
-Road Report: Charles Mallory reported that he would like to rent a street sweeper to clean the roadways and that a smaller truck for winter maintenance may become available through Monongahela Township.
-Rental: Todd Perry suggested that we advertise for a painter for the exterior of 317 Minor Street or check with PA Historic Preservation Office if siding is an option.
-Zoning: Mark Gordon reviewed the hearings and activity he performed.
-Water:  Charles Mallory reported that DVJMA is still waiting for the deeds to transfer back to Duquesne Light before they can disband the water authority.
-Sewage:  Donna Neino reported that the authority is continuing to meet by teleconference.

-Public Safety – Donna Neino questioned if the Borough could hire a police officer independently.  The Borough would supply door markers for the individual’s vehicle, carry their own insurance, and be a 1099 vendor as opposed to being an employee of the Borough.
-Maintenance – Lisa Miller – reported there is not much activity but Duane continues to do odd jobs that are necessary.
CORRESPONDENCE: -NONE
UNFINISHED BUSINESS:  
· Elm Street Façade – Follow up
· Lock House – Charles Mallory made a Motion to permit Kim Pratt to explore transferring ownership of the Lock House back to the Army Corp of Engineers; Todd Perry seconded the Motion. Motion passed.
NEW BUSINESS: 

-The decision on the Duct work at the new office has been tabled.
MAYOR COMMENTS:  

-Katie Sill gave a report on COVID from the PA Department of Health.
EXECUTIVE SESSION: 

-In 7:23 and out 7:32 to discuss issues surrounding the lock house.
 ADJOURNMENT:
-Donna Neino made a Motion to adjourn the meeting; Charles Mallory seconded the Motion.  Motion passed.
____________________________
Lisa A. Miller, Secretary-Treasurer
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